
“As God’s people, we are bound 
to share our time and resources 

with other less fortunate than 
ourselves.”

Through Ministries of Mercy through Catholic Charities 
of the Diocese of St. Petersburg we assist parishes

and offer all who seek God an opportunity to 
encounter Him and enrich our spiritual lives, 
fostering our response to God’s call to serve.

- Anthony Holbrook, Parishioner, St. Timothy, Lutz

give today at givetoministry.dosp.org


